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From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 February 2024 11:05
Subject: Consultation - Cornwall's first comprehensive Gypsy, Roma & Traveller Strategy

TO: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership
Dear All

Please see email below from the Planning & Housing Service inviting comments on the current
consultation on a draft Gypsy, Roma & Traveller Strategy — the deadline for comments is 5pm on Friday 26
April. The link to the draft strategy and consultation survey is included below.

Dear Stakeholder,

We want everyone to feel safe and a part of their local community and are committed to addressing inequalities.
This means working with partners to better understand the needs of Gypsy, Roma and Traveller communities across
Cornwall so we can improve the lives of our local resident Traveller communities and provide better outcomes
through the development of a new Strategy.

The draft ‘direction of travel’ strategy covers four key areas:

e Celebrating Diversity — we want to make Cornwall a welcoming place, where equality, freedom, fairness and
opportunity are open to all

e Equality of Opportunity - we are committed to improving access for children and young people to education,
training and employment and championing an inclusive, regenerative and equitable economy

e Health and wellbeing — we know that the Gypsy, Roma and Traveller Community experiences worse health and
wellbeing outcomes than the general population. Our aim is to reduce health inequalities and improve mental
wellbeing

e Homes - we believe that everyone should live in a decent home and that we need to ensure that there is a wide
choice of homes available for all including our Gypsy, Roma and Traveller communities.

The deadline for comments is 5pm on Friday, April 26. All feedback from the survey will be analysed and used to
shape the final strategy which is due to be considered by the Council’s Cabinet in July.

The media release is available at Consultation seeks views on supporting Gypsy, Roma and Traveller communities -
Cornwall Council

With kind regards
Lisa

Lisa Grigg | Communities Support Assistant

Cornwall Council | Resilient Communities | Neighbourhoods Directorate
lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name
Localism, Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
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Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.




